

December 15, 2022

Lieutenant John Stewart C Shift

Dear Lieutenant Stewart:

Congratulations! You have been selected February's Firefighter of the Month for your meritorious display of job performance, specifically for your dedication and hard work to the department.

When the call goes out, our personnel continually step up when needed and you are no exception, you are extremely resourceful and helpful at the station. Your initiative to start a non-profit no kill shelter for dogs that have been neglected, abused and abandoned shows how generous and self-less you are.

You are responsible, dependable, and have such a positive attitude. The Fire Department has recognized you for your inspiring efforts and selected you as Firefighter of the Month for February 2023.

You will be formally presented as Firefighter of the Month for February at our Commission Meeting scheduled for February 14, 2023. Please plan to arrive at City Hall by 8:30 a.m.

As Firefighter of the Month, you will receive 12 additional annual leave hours.

Once again, the City of Coral Gables and the Firefighter of the Month Selection Committee congratulate you on being chosen the Firefighter of the Month for February 2023.

Sincer

Marcos De La Rosa Fire Chief

dlg

cc: Karla Green, Director of Human Resources

Mike Rocha, Video Production Manager

Fire Department/Payroll Section Finance Department/Payroll Section